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     NAMM SupportMusic 

Coalition                                

Teleconference           

Webinar    

 

LIVE from Music For Allõs 

Bands of America 

Grand National              

Championships  

 

This Thursday                       

November 8, 2012  
  

 TIME  

10:00 a.m. PST 

1:00 p.m. EST 

RSVP HERE!  

  
 

Links  

  

www.csinstitute.org 

 

www.conn-selmer.com 

 

www.namm.org 

 

www.nafme.org 

 

www.amparents.org 

 

I S S U E  # 7  

 A Note from Frank Tracz 

Greetings and best wishes to all my friends in the quest! 
 

As I sit here at the kitchen table, drinking yet another cup of coffee, 

pushing midnight, I realize that many of you are doing the exact same 

thing.  Working, thinking, caring, and giving.   We are in this together.  

No one is alone in this band/music education world of ours.  One of the 

most challenging aspects of this great profession is to keep your drive, 

focus, diligence, and determination in making your band a little better 

tomorrow than it was today.  We are meticulous in our planning,      

unwavering in our support for music and "band kids", and relentless   

in our pursuit to "get better every day".    

 

When you look at the ways of the world these days we certainly have   

to realize that what we teach and how we teach it every day is the     

best answer to the questions of the day.  Dedication, concentration,          

diligence, patience, responsibility, commitment, care of others, and      

a good old strong blue collar work ethic - we are all doing the      

"right thing" even when no one is watching.  Keep it going, keep the 

faith, and keep doing what you are doing. 

 

This generation needs us!!! 

 
Frank Tracz 

Director of Bands 

Kansas State University 

Conn-Selmer Educational Specialist 

ftracz@ksu.edu 

 
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001ltBefZOkVFUUTc_Ded6g5Cvt0ty5e3hPZrbKlHhmy7J9H6iRNKAcNiriIyOqYe78jd6FcPPBfmbKGPo0u1miBU3CbDUtZmBJcruiGhJ06HE9pc2CfxyEgPorE6PUFjS4xe9LdSs1BtSMhZyBu5IkTF9JPJhojpZpukEAE58GcmZrhMHhp1adXPYzkN4aQWIZ0oiVgDWIOeSi72BRViZtOQ==


P A G E  2  



P A G E  3  

Frank Troyka 

Director of Bands 

Berkner High School, Texas 

http://berknerband.com 

ftroyka@aol.com  

This exercise is continued from the VIP Newsletter Issue #3.  For a         

description on how to use this exercise please refer back to that issue  

dated on October 9, 2012.  If you have any questions on how to use any   

of the exercises please contact Frank Troyka at ftroyka@aol.com.  




